Town of Richlands Industrial Development Authority September 14th, 2021

The Richlands IDA held a regular monthly meeting on September 14th, at 8:00 A.M. with the following members present:

Barry Alley

Reece Strong

Jan White

Steve Jessee

Members Absent:

Cody Elswick, Larry Worrell, Larry Johnson, Gary Jackson

Also present:

John O'Daniel, Ashley Harris

Barry Alley called the meeting to order.

Steve Jessee gave the invocation.

Barry Alley led the pledge of allegiance.

Motion to approve the minutes of the previous meeting approved.

Ashley Harris provided update concerning Cares Act funding:

Old Business:

Greenway Project discussion:

Ken's Construction is moving forward with construction. John O'Daniel to request additional funding at next Town Council Meeting.

Library Project discussion:

Additional outside fund raising to be done by the Library.

RFP needed for siding and windows improvements.

Steve Jessee delivered available copies of minutes of prior meetings to John O'Daniel.

New Business:

New restaurant to occupy the former Bearded Moose location.

New business to occupy the former News Press location.

Jan White inquired about status of Project Jonah. Town is negotiating water service.

IDA meeting date changed to first Tuesday of each month. Next meeting October 5th at 8:00 A.M. Barry Alley resigned chair position.

Motion to adjourn approved.

IDA Chair